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UPCOMING EVENTS 
ALL EVENTS 

Weekly Newsletter -  Issue #56.3 

F U R Z E PLATT  FOCUS 

Monday 17th - Friday 21st September 2018 

SPORTS CALENDAR 

SCHOOL CLUBS LIST  Next Week (Week 2) 

Forthcoming Events 

CELEBRATION EVENING 

Well done to all students who were awarded prizes 

at our Celebration Evening this week, please see our list of 

winners below. Thank you to our guest speaker, broadcast 

meteorologist Philip Avery.  Many of our students have 

gone on to study across the country. Please click the link 

below to see a Destinations Map for our recent Year 13 

students.  We wish them all the very best of luck for the 

future. Pictured: Gavin Tisshaw, Chair of Governors, Philip 

Avery and Andrew Morrison, Headteacher. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FURZE PLATT HEADTEACHER INTERVIEW 

The Maidenhead Advertiser have printed an interview with 

Dr Morrison.  Please click the link below to read the full 

story.   

 

YEARS 7 AND 10 PHOTOGRAPHS 

If you wish to purchase your son or daughter’s photograph, 

you can do so by following the instructions on the proof 

copy by Monday 1
st 

October. 

SCHOOL TERM DATES 2018/19 

THU 27 

SEPTEM BER   

Year 11 Preparing to Succeed Evening 
6.30pm - 

7.30pm 

Year 10 Preparing to Succeed Evening 
7.30pm - 

8.30pm 

THU 4 

OCTOBER  
Whole School Open Evening 

6pm - 

9pm 

INSET DAY (school closes 12.45pm) All Day 

FRI 5 

OCTOBER  

Year 10 Duke of Edinburgh Training Day 

(Silver) 
 

Year 12 Duke of Edinburgh Training Day 

(Gold) 
 

TUE 9 

OCTOBER  
Year 9 Preparing to Succeed Evening 

7.30 - 

8.30pm 

THU 11 

OCTOBER   

Year 7 Head of House / Parents’ 

Consultation Evening 

5pm - 

7pm 

SUN 14 

OCTOBER   
Year 13 A Level Field Trip 

Returning 
on 17th 

October 

A Level results 2018: A*- A – 33% [RECORD RESULT]. 

A 1% rise on the previous record, set last year, and a 

9% rise from 2016.  

A Level results 2018: 100% pass rate in Further Maths, 

English Literature, History, ICT, German, French, Music, 

Drama, Business BTEC and Sports Studies.  

SIXTH FORM DESTINATIONS MAP 2018 

CELEBRATION EVENING WINNERS 

MAIDENHEAD ADVERTISER ARTICLE 

mailto:media@furzeplatt.net
http://www.furzeplatt.com/calendar/?calid=4&pid=11&viewid=10
http://www.furzeplatt.com/
https://twitter.com/furze_platt
https://www.facebook.com/furzeplattsenior/
http://www.furzeplatt.com/calendar/?calid=3&pid=11&viewid=4
https://secure.furzeplatt.com/_site/data/files/pdf/School Clubs Schedule 070918.pdf?pid=3
https://secure.furzeplatt.com/_site/data/files/pdf/School%20Clubs%20Schedule%20070918.pdf?pid=3
http://www.furzeplatt.com/page/?title=Term+Dates&pid=184
https://docs.google.com/a/furzeplatt.net/viewer?a=v&pid=sites&srcid=ZnVyemVwbGF0dC5jb218cGFyZW50cy1kb2N1bWVudHMtZm9yLXdlZWtseS11cGRhdGV8Z3g6Njg5N2JhZmJkNWNmYTMzNg
https://docs.google.com/a/furzeplatt.net/viewer?a=v&pid=sites&srcid=ZnVyemVwbGF0dC5jb218cGFyZW50cy1kb2N1bWVudHMtZm9yLXdlZWtseS11cGRhdGV8Z3g6NGE1ZWM3NTdkZDQ3YzYzYQ
file://fpss.sch/Staff/UserProfiles/johnc248/Desktop/Celebration Evening Power Point Presentation 2018.pptx
https://www.maidenhead-advertiser.co.uk/gallery/education/136135/new-headteacher-takes-charge-at-furze-platt-senior-school.html
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OPEN EVENING AND INSET DAY 

Our Open Evening is on Thursday 4
th
 October 6-9pm.  

Students will finish early that day in preparation for the 

event.  There will be an INSET day on Friday 5
th
 October, 

with the school closed for all students (except for those in 

training sessions for Duke of Edinburgh Silver and Gold 

Awards). 

 

 

SUPERVISED STUDY 

We are offering students Supervised Study sessions 

Monday to Friday from 3.30 - 4.30pm. 

These sessions are open to all year groups but must be 

booked in advance and students need to commit to the 

same days each week. 

The sessions could help if you need: 

 Help planning and structuring homework 

 Access to a computer or a printer 

 A quiet environment away from distractions 
 

We ask that you: 

 Be able to study independently and quietly. 
 

For more information please see the attached letter. 

 

 

CAN YOU HELP? 

We are holding our annual Careers and Higher Education 

Fair on Thursday 29
th 

November starting at 6pm.  Every 

year, we host a number of universities and companies / 

organisations representing education choices and careers in 

a wide variety of establishments and industries. This event 

is for our students and we aim to show them a range of 

differing options. 

If you can help out by representing your company / 

organisation particularly in the fields of: working with 

animals; anything creative; performing arts; hair and beauty; 

construction; childcare; retail; hospitality etc, and would be 

happy to talk to students about the best ways to access 

these careers, please email Judith.bubb@furzeplatt.net for 

more information. 

 

Thank you.  

 

DUKE OF EDINBURGH AWARDS 

Our Year 9 students are currently completing their physical 

and skill sections for their Duke of Edinburgh Award, as part 

of their Child Development course.  Some of the group swim 

regularly at the Magnet Leisure Centre, practising their 

physical stamina, while others are taking part in the TV 

coaching sessions, which helps them improve their oracy 

under the watchful eye of the camera. Our Year 10 students 

are completing their voluntary section by helping at the local 

junior schools, Furze Platt and Courthouse. A big thank you 

to Miss Carty who is leading our Duke of Edinburgh 

programme, and to Ms Alston and Miss Paradowska who 

help with group supervision. Pictured: Katy and Ella-Mae 

with the TV coach, Tilly. More pictures to come, please 

watch this space.  

 

 

DUKE OF EDINBURGH 2018 -19 

Thank you to those of you who have applied to do either the 

Bronze, Silver or Gold Duke of Edinburgh Award. If you still 

wish to apply, please visit our website here:  

You will need to complete the application form online, 

complete and return BXM’s Medical Consent form (which 

you can find on our website) and log into WisePay to pay 

your £50 deposit no later than Friday 28
th

 September 2018. 

Cont. on page 3 

SUPERVISED STUDY LETTER 

APPLY HERE 

mailto:media@furzeplatt.net
mailto:Judith.bubb@furzeplatt.net
https://docs.google.com/a/furzeplatt.net/viewer?a=v&pid=sites&srcid=ZnVyemVwbGF0dC5jb218cGFyZW50cy1kb2N1bWVudHMtZm9yLXdlZWtseS11cGRhdGV8Z3g6NjBhZDI3NjcyYmM4MzIx
http://www.furzeplatt.com/page/?title=The+Duke+of+Edinburgh%27s+Awards+-+Bronze%2C+Silver+and+Gold&pid=292
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We can offer financial assistance; if you would like to 

receive support, please indicate this on the application 

form. We do require all applicants to pay the deposit. 

I hope your child has successfully identified a suitable 

programme of activities to complete their Award. There 

were a number of suggestions in the Application Pack, 

however students should see Miss Carty if they need 

support with this.  Please note, all students will be enrolled 

from 1
st
 August, so any activities started from then on will 

count. 

The Confirmation and Welcome packs will be sent home 

after Friday 28
th
 September, once we have had 

confirmation that the deposit has been paid. 

If your child would like to do their Silver or Gold Award, I 

would be grateful if you could apply as soon as possible. 

The expedition training day is on Friday 5
th
 October and 

participants will need to be enrolled before then.  Although 

this date is an INSET day the school will be open for these 

students to attend. 

 

DUKE OF EDINBURGH 2017- 18 

CELEBRATION 

 

Congratulations again to all our students who completed 

their Bronze Award during the last academic year. We will 

be celebrating students’ success during one of their House 

assemblies towards the end of November where they will 

collect their badges and certificates from a representative 

of the Duke of Edinburgh Award Scheme, Elizabeth Pate. 

Please note: this only relates to students who are 

completing the award as an extra-curricular activity, not 

those studying DofE under Construction, Travel & Tourism 

or Child Development (as DofE forms part of their 

curriculum). 

 

Sectional Certificates 

Some students have commented that they have not 

received their sectional certificates. If this applies to your 

child, please can you email dofe@furzeplatt.net with the 

name of your child and the outstanding certificates, and we 

will arrange for them to be sent home. 

 

NETBALL VICTORIES FOR FURZE PLATT 
 

In the first Year 10 netball tournament of the season, both 

our Blue and Pink teams played with determination and 

spirit.  Their conduct and play throughout the tournament 

was excellent. 

Blue team drew 2-2 against Claires Court A and beat 

Windsor Girls School A 6-1.  

Pink team drew against Holyport B and Newlands B and 

beat Charters B.  

Congratulations to all our players. 

 

 

FURZE PLATT STUDENTS’ SCOUTING 

SUCCESS 

A fantastic result by three Year 11 Furze Platt students who 

were the first U18 crew to finish in the Great River Race.  

The race, 21.6 miles from London Docklands to Ham in 

Surrey, attracts over 330 crews worldwide. Rowing in 

Enigma were Amber Hemsley, Hannah Trueman and Sam 

Davies. 

 

mailto:media@furzeplatt.net
mailto:dofe@furzeplatt.net
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SCHOOL CLUBS LIST 

PE CLUB TIMETABLE 

ALUMNI 

Ex Furze Platt student Joshua Reynolds has been 

selected as the Maidenhead Liberal Democrats’ 

new prospective Parliamentary candidate. 

 

According to their website, he has already negotiated a 

sabbatical from his degree course at Cardiff Metropolitan 

University should an election be called, and is prepared for 

a long postponement when he is elected.  Please see the 

link below for further information. 

 

 

 

 

 

Many 

thanks to everyone who attended the first meeting of the 

academic year.  It was great to see so many friendly faces. 

Main points: 

 Funding was agreed for Drama equipment following a 

request from the Head of Drama 

 We now have almost 100 entrants in our 200 Club.  

This is the maximum number who can join and it means 

the prizes will be even bigger, as well as the school 

gaining more money from this.  If you would like to 

support the school but cannot attend meetings or help 

out at events, this is the perfect solution for you! Our 

next draw, with 3 lucky winners, will be in November – 

date to be confirmed.  For more details, please click the 

link below:  
 

 

 Next meeting Wednesday 7
th
 November, 6pm in the 

Meeting Room, all welcome. 

REMINDERS 

YEAR 7 HOME LEARNING TIMETABLE 2018 - 2019 

YEAR 8 HOME LEARNING TIMETABLE 2018 - 2019 

EXTRA CURRICULAR CLUBS 

Every term, students are invited to attend clubs that 

are of interest to them and we encourage 

attendance. Please see the attached link which will 

show you all those on offer this term:  

For students in Year 9, 10 and 12, we also offer the 

Duke of Edinburgh Bronze, Silver and Gold Awards. 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

HOME LEARNING AT FURZE PLATT 

Home learning timetables for Years 7 and 8 are 

now available on the Furze Platt website and 

students will be given paper copies next week. 

Home learning for Years 7 and 8 should take half 

an hour per piece.  

Years 9-11 do not have home learning timetables 

but will be issued two pieces of home learning for 

English and Maths and one piece for other subjects 

per week. Home learning for these year groups 

should take an hour per piece. 

All home learning is set on Show My Homework. 

Logins for Year 7 parents were issued at 

yesterday’s information evening; those parents who 

were unable to make this event will get their logins 

via their sons and daughters. The Show My 

Homework website and app are excellent ways for 

parents to check what home learning has been set, 

and ensure that it has been completed 

appropriately. If other parents do not have their 

logins then they should contact the school office. 

 

Mr E Towill, Associate Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

LIBERAL DEMOCRATS WEBSITE 

200 CLUB 

mailto:media@furzeplatt.net
https://secure.furzeplatt.com/_site/data/files/pdf/School Clubs Schedule 070918.pdf?pid=3
https://docs.google.com/a/furzeplatt.net/viewer?a=v&pid=sites&srcid=ZnVyemVwbGF0dC5jb218cGFyZW50cy1kb2N1bWVudHMtZm9yLXdlZWtseS11cGRhdGV8Z3g6NTJiZjhlYzA4YmVmMzc0NQ
https://docs.google.com/a/furzeplatt.net/viewer?a=v&pid=sites&srcid=ZnVyemVwbGF0dC5jb218cGFyZW50cy1kb2N1bWVudHMtZm9yLXdlZWtseS11cGRhdGV8Z3g6Nzk3NjBmNGEzN2U1ODkwYQ
https://docs.google.com/a/furzeplatt.net/viewer?a=v&pid=sites&srcid=ZnVyemVwbGF0dC5jb218cGFyZW50cy1kb2N1bWVudHMtZm9yLXdlZWtseS11cGRhdGV8Z3g6NTc3YzE4MDA0MmY5ODMwZg
http://maidenheadlibdems.co.uk/2018/09/19/maidenhead-lib-dems-select-joshua-reynolds-new-prospective-parliamentary-candidate/
http://www.furzeplatt.com/page/?title=The+PTFA&pid=41
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YEAR 7 PREPARING TO SUCCEED PRESENTATION 

YEAR 13 PREPARE TO SUCCEED PRESENTATION 

YEAR 12 PREPARING TO SUCCEED PRESENTATION 

YEARS 7, 12 AND 13 ‘PREPARING TO SUCCEED’ 

EVENINGS 

Thank you to all parents and carers who attended 

our recent informative presentations for Years 7, 12 

and 13. For parents of our Year 7 students, please 

see the tab on our website ‘New Parents’ for a wealth 

of information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please support us with your Green Redeem points.  

The more points we receive by the end of this six 

month term, the more funding we will receive.  

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WisePay app is now ready for use on Apple and 

Android.  Our organisation code is 67367869. 

GREEN REDEEM POINTS 

mailto:media@furzeplatt.net
http://www.furzeplatt.com/_site/data/files/pdf/Year 7 Parents Information Evening 2018.pdf?pid=266
http://www.furzeplatt.com/attachments/download.asp?file=1825&type=pdf
http://www.furzeplatt.com/attachments/download.asp?file=1824&type=pdf
https://www.greenredeem.co.uk/donations-campaign/rbwm-school-donations-september-2018-51
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